
Kings Chapel Elementary School 

November 2022 Newsletter 

    
Important November Dates 

1 
Green & Gold Ceremony 

Fitness Club 

2 4th Grade Art Club 

4 Flu Clinic 

7 Dance Team 

8 
Friends for Change Club 

Journalism Club 

9 

4H Club 

5th Grade Art Club 

Drama Club 

10 

Progress Reports 

Thanksgiving Lunch – PreK, 2nd, 5th  

Art Show 

Good News Club 

11 Veteran’s Day – No School 

14 
Dance Team 

STEM Club 

15 Fitness Club 

16 

4th Grade Art Club 

Journalism Club 

Kindness Club 

17 
Spirit Club 

Student Council Meeting 

18 Spirit Day 

21-25 Thanksgiving Break 

28 Dance Team 

29 Fitness Club 

30 
KCES Spelling Bee 

5th Grade Art Club 

 

 

Staff Spotlight: New Staff to KCES 
Allison Singletary – 2nd Grade Teacher 

Mrs. Singletary earned 

her Bachelor's Degree in 

Early Childhood Education 

and Special Education 

from Middle Georgia 

State University. In 

addition, she received a 

reading endorsement with 

her degree.  She began 

her teaching career at Pulaski County 

Elementary School and transferred to Kings 

Chapel this year. Mrs. Singletary lives in Perry 

with her spouse, her daughter, and her fur 

baby. She enjoys traveling, shopping, baking, 

and spending time with her friends and family. 
Molly Schafer – Music Teacher 

My name is Molly Schaefer, I 

am from Cartersville in 

North Georgia. I moved here 

in 2020 and taught at 

Lindsey Elementary for two 

years before coming to 

KCES. This is my third year 

in Houston County. I am very 

excited that I get to love, 

serve, and care for kids at this school and teach 

them music. When I am not teaching, I enjoy 

playing my ukulele and saxophone, hanging out with 

my friends, and spending time with my cats Spunky 

and Teddy.  

Thanksgiving Lunch 
Guests of Pre-K, 2nd grade, and 5th grade are 

invited to Thanksgiving lunch next Thursday, 

November 10th.  Due to food and space limitations, 

we are only able to host one guest per child.  The 

meal is $5 for guests and must be paid in advance 

no later than Wednesday Nov 9th.  Look for 

lunch times and prepay information in Wednesday 

folders.  Guests for other grades will be invited to 

upcoming Christmas and Valentines lunches. 



Kings Chapel Elementary School 

November 2022 Newsletter 
Students of the Week 

 

 

Our 1st Grade 

Students of the 

Week are Tony 

McKinney, Harper 

Mattingly, Harrison 

Sparrow, Millie 

Knight, Charlie Crisp, 

and Emry Anne 

Sirmons! 

 
 

 

 

 

Our 5th Grade 

Students of the 

Week are Smith 

Greco, LilliAnn 

Smith, Abigail 

Arnold, and Weston 

Rainey! 

 

 

 

Way to go, KCES Cougars! 
 

Dismissal Reminder 
Parents, don’t forget to 

bring you 3 digit pick up 

card when picking your 

child up from school and 

from club meetings. 

Please let our front 

office staff know if your 

student will not be 

staying for clubs or tutoring 😊 ANY change of 

way for students MUST be called into our front 

office for the correct dismissal changes to be 

made. 

What is PBIS? 
PBIS is a program supported by the Houston 

County School District to promote positive 

behaviors and student success. It is a school wide 

strategy that is meant to help ALL students 

achieve important social and behavior goals. At 

Houston County we believe that every student 

deserves to be in an environment that will ensure 

their safety, engage their brains, and challenge 

their abilities. Therefore, students are taught the 

behaviors we expect to see, reminded to use those 

behaviors, and acknowledged when they do. As part 

of our PBIS program, we have seven positively 

stated expectations that support the school’s 

Creed: Caring, Outstanding, Unique, Growing, 

Always Positive, Ready, Safe. These 

expectations apply to all students and staff 

members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cookie Dough Fundraiser 
We want to give a HUGE thank you to our students 

and parents for all your help with this year’s 

Cookie Dough Fundraiser! KCES raised over 

$14,000 that will help go towards new playground 

equipment for our students 😊 

 

Tomato Soup Can Donations 
KCES is working with Perry Volunteer Outreach to 

create food boxes to feed local families. Please 

consider helping by sending in non-expired tomato 

soup cans with your student November 1st – 

November 18th. Last year we collected 1,753 soup 

cans! KCES hopes to collect even more this year! 

Thank you for helping us in this worthy cause. 

 


